Che Planning Commisgion
Town of New Fairfield
New Fairfield, Connecticut 06812

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The April 27, 2009 regularly scheduled meeting of the New Fairfield Planning
Commission has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting is May 18,
2009 at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Conference Room.



